
Visit to NCC Headquarters Chandigarh – April 12, 2019 

1.Eight  IUHP students expressed a keen interest to join Indian Armed Forces after the visit 
of NCC Headquarters Chandigarh  Officials at IUHP on 01 March 2019. So therefore a visit 
was arranged to NCC Headquarters Chandigarh.  
2. Ms. Anjali, faculty FMS department accompanied the students to NCC  Chandigarh 
on dated 12 April 2019. Students were guided about joining Indian Armed Forces Selection 
Procedure.  
 

 
 

 

 


